
 

Candidate Information Request 
Completion of this part of the nomination form is not mandatory. By supplying the information on 

this form, you agree that it may be circulated to shareholders in St Georges Field Limited together 
with the details of the nomination above in accordance with the Articles of the Company. 

1. Please supply a CV in not more than 150 words with particular regard to relevant 

experience or other relevant information specific to the nomination. 

 
SGF has been my home for the last 7 years albeit for the last 2-3 years part-time. I’m an 
orthodontist who has worked in the public and private sectors and work well with people of all ages 
and backgrounds. The experience I gained serving on two committees during my post-graduate 
training and more recently on the Members Committee of a London sports and social club has 
given me the opportunity to appreciate multiple perspectives. Additionally, I have an interest in art 
and design and will be pursuing further full-time study in this area at the Royal College of Art in 
London in 2021 and feel my design experience would help with the Rejuvenation Project.  
 
I am grateful that SGF is fortunate to have a strong day to day management team and feel that as 
a non-executive director I could add value to the policy making and future planning for SGF. I am 
excited about the Rejuvenation Project but equally mindful of the practicalities and costs involved 
and ensuring that any improvements are for the benefit of all residents of all generations.  
 
 
 

2. Please indicate in not more than 100 words what specific policies you might advocate as 
regards the direction of St George’s Fields Limited if you were elected to the Board. 

 

Policies I would advocate if I were elected to the board include the following; 
 
Firstly, the Rejuvenation Project, I have carefully considered the consultation and have provided 
feedback.  
 
Secondly, I would like to investigate more green initiatives for SGF. For, example investigating 
water harvesting for the gardens and resident balconies, making management of food waste 
easier and investigation of the need for electric car charging points. Many of these ideas have 
been examined in the past but over time options improve and change and require re-visiting.  
 
 

 

Print Name: Orla Jackson 


